


[bookmark: _GoBack]July 19, 2015 Student Division Conference call Minutes 
Call to order at 7:02 pm 
Quorum: Jordyn, Kim, JJ, Jessica, Jeff and Lizzie 

The main agenda item for this meeting was to brainstorm for the State Convention that will be held in November.  
It was decided that for the student division we would have a fun activity night for Friday and then hold a business lunch with having a few speakers and elections on Saturday.  
It was an idea to ask for a National student rep for the state convention and if expenses are too high, we had an idea of skyping the rep to get the national student division report.  
Jordyn will contact Larry Posent, our state affiliate president, to know when we would know about our national rep for the convention.  
JJ will make sure there is a room available during Saturday afternoon for our business lunch.  

We then had a long discussion about fun activities for Friday night.  
It was decided we would do dinner from 5:30 to about 6:30 pm and then return to the hotel for ice breaker activities and team building exercises.  
Elizabeth Mohnke will look into different restaurants nearby the hotel and see if they have a separate back room to hold our dinner.  

For the Saturday lunch-in we would at least have the national rep and Larry Posent speak at the lunch.  
As well we would open the floor to the audience and let them share their federation story or what they are seeking in our organization and if they are seeking help from our organization. 

Email Jordyn if anyone comes up with any ice breakers or team building activities.  

We then discussed what we could do as a raffle for this year.  Jordyn will look into if she could get anything donated from Apple.  
Otherwise send raffle ideas to Jordyn.  

JJ then discussed what the affiliate has been thinking about for break-out sessions for Friday afternoon for the convention.  There has been talk about doing short demonstrations for the iPhone and using social media.  
It was suggested that these sessions could also be possible speeches for the general session.  
Jordyn did state she could contact the resume guy that presented at the DOES seminar to see if he is available for state convention.  

Our next conference call is scheduled for Sunday, August 9 at 7 pm.  
We adjourned at 7:55 pm

Submitted by Kimberly Mohnke, MABS secretary 



